
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

          4 September 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Reinforced Autoclaved Aerated Concrete (RAAC)  

In view of the extensive and continuing press and media coverage in the above connection, I wanted 

to write to reassure you that St. Martin’s School was surveyed by a professional surveyor in February 

2023 and no RAAC was identified throughout the entire site. 

I hope that this reassures you that Discovery Educational Trust and St. Martin’s School have the safety 

and wellbeing of all of our children at the heart of everything we do. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mr R. Duff 
Chief Executive Officer 
Discovery Educational Trust 
 

 

 


